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called me back today and we were able to speak, sorry if I sounded loader 
on the  
phone 
but since the operation as I said my voice and throat are very sore, I  
believe due to the tube they put down their 
when they were doing the 2nd  
operation. 
I am grateful that you  
will deal with this and you cancelled tomorrows meeting when we spoke, 
and you  
seemed 
to have some idea of what was going on which you seem to have not 
known  
before, I will await a reply from you 
as to how we can deal with this.  
Regards 
Lorraine 
Cordell 
From: 
Lemmy Nwabuisi  
[mailto:Lemmy.NWABUISI@enfield.gov.uk]  
Sent: 
21 March 2017 16:26 
To: 
Lorraine Cordell 
Subject: 
RE: AntiSocial Behaviour  
Allegations against Mr Simon Cordell [SEC=OFFICIAL] 
Classification:  
OFFICIAL 
Dear  
Ms Cordell, 
Thanks for your email. 
I  
sorry to hear learn that you have been unwell, I wish you speedy  
recovery. 
The  
first letter I wrote to Mr Cordell was dated 29 
November 2016 and not  
29 December so apologies for the 

w
w

w
w

w
w

w
w

w
w

w
w

w
w

.d
oc




